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City of Toledo

Mayor Wade Kapszukiewicz

One Government Center, Suite 2200
Toledo, OH 43604

Dear Mayor Kapszukiewicz,

The purpose of this letter is to address concerns raised at the May 17, 2019 public hearing
regarding the proposed changes to downtown on-street parking in the Government Center
area. Lucas County Commissioner, Pete Gerken, specifically mentioned concern over
potential financial impacts on citizens who need to access to the Lucas County Court
House and other governmental services in the buildings in that area. Please know that the
Toledo-Lucas County Port Authority is committed to working with Lucas County to ensure
that competitive rate parking vouchers are available to the entities providing services in
those locations which can be distributed to clients and customers. The Port Authority
through ParkSmart already has voucher systems in place with Imagination Station, PNC
Bank, the Water Department and others.

We look forward to working with the City of Toledo, Lucas County, and all stakeholders to
ensure that the recommended changes are implemented in a fair and reasonable manner.

Sincerely,

>
Paul L. Toth Jr. | |
President & CEO .

CC:  Pete Gerken, Lucas County Commissioner
Rachael Bach, DTDC
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